
 

 
 

 

7 September 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

SPEECH DAY – Friday 22 September 2017 

 

Our annual Speech Day and Prize Giving will be held in the School Hall on Friday 22 September at 7.30 

pm.  We are looking forward to welcoming our Guest of Honour, Mr Babar Vaqas, George Pickard Fellow 

in Neurosurgery, Imperial College London, and former pupil of STRS, 1990-1997. 

  
Speech Day is one of the School’s most important occasions in which we recognise the achievements of 

the School and of our pupils over the past year.  Attendance for all Year 7 boys is obligatory as we feel 

that it is important that our new pupils see this event and hopefully become inspired to be one of the 

prize winners in future years.  All parents are warmly invited to attend too.  

 

We ask pupils to arrive at school by 7.10 pm at the latest – the School is very busy leading up to the 

event, therefore it is important to leave plenty of time to ensure that pupils are seated in good time. The 

Prize Giving always starts promptly at 7.30 pm and it is usually finished at around 9.00 pm.  Pupils should 

wear school uniform. 

 

In order to help with seating arrangements please complete and return the slip below.  I hope you will be 

able to join us and enjoy the evening. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Matthew Morgan 

HEADMASTER 

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Speech Day – Friday 22 September 2017 

 

Please complete and return to Reception: 

 

Student’s Name:  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Form:  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

 

I/we will/will not be able to attend the annual Speech Day and Prize Giving on Friday 22 September at  

7.30 pm. 

 

I/we would like  . . . . . . . . .  tickets please (Year 7 pupils do not need a ticket). 

 

Signed:  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Parent/Guardian 

 

Please return this slip to Reception by Friday 15 September 


